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Dear Public Works Committee: I am a strong advocate for safer
streets for both pedestrians and for bicyclists. I feel that the City
Council should've adopted the Healthy Streets LA ordinance
outright but instead put it on the 2024 ballot. I strongly feel that
the city council and the Public Works Committee should act now
and to make sure that our streets are safer for everyone. The City
of Los Angeles has continued business as usual [inactivity on
bike/ped implementation] during recent repaving, especially in the
San Fernando Valley. The San Fernando Valley lack sufficient
Bike and Pedestrian pathways and safety. I would like for the City
of L.A. to increase funding for more active transportation budget
at LADOT. Sincerely, LIONEL MARES, MPA COUNCIL
DISTRICT 6



